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SB 1521 -  

I am writing to encourage a NO VOTE! 

Do not remove the school board's right to fire a superintendent. The Oregon  

Department of Education has no right to oversee our school board members or 

superintendent. Parents have the power to direct the input of our children’s 

education, not a government entity.  

Stop the overreach. Now. 

 

Respectfully, 

Stephanie Moll 


